
 

EDGEWATER PARK TOWNSHIP 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given by the Township Committee of the Township of Edgewater 

Park that the Township Committee meeting scheduled at the Municipal Building for 

April 18, 2017 at 7:00 PM has been canceled and rescheduled for April 25, 2017 at 

7:00PM at the Municipal Building, 400 Delanco Road, Edgewater Park, NJ. Official 

action will be taken on matters on the agenda.  Township Committee reserves the right to 

enter into Executive Session. 

 

Linda M. Dougherty, RMC 

Municipal Clerk/Administrator 
 

 

 


